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ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

September 10, 2024 

To: Terrence D. McCracken, Secretary to the Authority 

From: David M. Patton, PE, Senior Production Engineer 

Subject: Purchase of Portable Diesel Driven Rotary Screw Air Compressor 
ECWA Project No. 202400083 

On Tuesday, August 27, 2024, the Authority received bids for the above referenced contract.  Prior 
to the bid opening, the Bid Notice was publicly advertised for 26 calendar days and the Authority 
received response from one (1) bidder. 

After reviewing the bid, the Engineering Department consulted with the Legal Department 
regarding the bid submissions and the decision was made to reject the bids, due to various 
requested changes to the Agreement and delivery date proposed.  The bid shall be considered as 
non-responsive. 

Both the Legal and Engineering Departments recommend the Board reject the bid submitted on 
August 27, 2024.  

Budget Information: 
Capital Budget Line Item:  101739 
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